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Injury Accident Involving 4 Juvenile Males in Crosby, ND 
 

 The North Dakota Highway Patrol along with the Divide County Sheriff’s Department, 

investigated a single vehicle accident that occurred on March 20th, 2019. A 2001 Jeep Grand 

Cherokee, driven by a 16 yr old juvenile male of Crosby, ND, struck a fifth wheel camper in the 

alleyway of Crest Dr in Crosby, ND. The Jeep was traveling east bound through the alley when 

the front of the Jeep struck the front of the camper. 

 
 Three juvenile male passengers, a 17 yr old of Fortuna, ND, a 16 yr old of Columbus, ND 

and a 16 yr old of Crosby, ND were all present in the vehicle at the time of the accident. All 4 

juveniles left the scene and returned to school after the accident. The juvenile males were later 

transported to St. Luke’s Hospital in Crosby where they were treated and released for minor 

injuries. 

 

This accident remains under investigation by the NDHP. 
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